
July 7, 2005  

Honorable Bernie McCabe  

State Attorney  

Sixth Judicial Circuit  

P.O. Box 5028  

Clearwater, FL 33762  

Dear Mr. McCabe: 

Thank you for your report dated June 30, 2005, in response to my June 17th 

request for an inquiry into the questions raised by Dr. Thogmartin's autopsy 

report. Based on your conclusions, I will follow your recommendation that the 

inquiry by the state be closed. 

Sincerely, 

Jeb Bush 

 


